
Members,  

I’m excited about being your state president for the next year. I’ve always been 
proud of OAHU’s reputation nationally as one of the most pro-active chapters in the 
country when it comes to state policy advocacy. With many changes at the federal 
level in health insurance policy, state lawmakers will need OAHU members’ 
expertise as they face important decisions in 2019. 

As you may be aware, we have one of our own running for the Ohio House of 
Representatives this fall in the 19th District which includes Westerville, New Albany, 
and Gahanna. 

Tim Barhorst is a past CAHU Board Member & just completed service as the State 
Legislative Chair for OAHU. He also served as the NAHU Region 3 Media Relations 
Chair. Tim is a past President of the Kiwanis and Agonis Clubs of Columbus.  As an 
organization, we need to support one of our own at the Statehouse who will put our 
issues at the forefront of the next Ohio General Assembly. 

You can support Tim's campaign for FREE. Ohio offers a dollar-for-dollar tax 
credit for donations to Ohio Statehouse candidates, up to $100 for married couples 

and $50 for single filers. When you donate to Tim Barhorst for Ohio, you get a dollar-

for-dollar credit in your donation amount off your 2018 taxes when you file in April. 

Please visit Tim's website to read more about his background and goals at the 
Statehouse. 

You can support Tim by donating here or returning the attached contribution form. 

Thank you in advance for your help -- let's get Tim across the finish line! 

John A Dodd Jr, CLU CHFC RHU 

OAHU President 
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